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We have had an extremely busy but fruitful spring of ministry and 
have found it very challenging to balance ministry along with the 
lives of 4 teenagers and all their activities.  At the end of March, 
we had an FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes) game night 
with ultimate dodge ball and pizza for our FCA students and their 
friends.  Praise the Lord!  Over 60 students showed up!  We 
showed  the  Louie  Giglio  video  “How  Great  is  Our  God.”    The  
students were absolutely amazed at the video, and it was an 
incredible  evening  as  we  were  able  to  share  God’s  great  love  with 
these teens.  Our FCA group finished the school year strong as we 
met each Wednesday morning with a core group of 42 students.  
In April, we had our spring concert with our Truth Singers.  It was 
indeed a blessing to all who came to see our special needs friends 
bring so much glory and praise to God in their uninhibited 
worship.  One of our Truth Singers, Angel, was also baptized at 
our church by Pastor Mike in April.  What a privilege to see her 
tears of joy and even fear as she simply trusted and obeyed in her 
baptism!  Another big event for our Truth Singers happened May 
15 as Fran Riley with KWQC came with his camera to do a story 
on the Truth Singers.  They were overjoyed to have their pictures 
taken  with  a  “celebrity.”  We  continued  to  meet  with  the  Truth  
Singers each Thursday in June, and at the end of June, we 
celebrated all the Truth Singers summer birthdays with a big 
party.  The Truth Singers are looking forward to singing at the 
Clinton Co. Fair July 19.  In June, we also finished another 8-
week marriage mentoring session with a couple.  What a blessing 
it has been to see how God is working daily in their lives to grow 
them spiritually as individuals and to teach them how to be 
Christian parents and a Godly husband and wife.  We will begin 
mentoring another couple in the fall.  And last, amidst all the 
excitement of ministry, Taylor graduated from Emmaus Bible 
College with her one-year  Biblical  Studies  certificate.    It’s  hard  to  
believe that her first year of college is already over!  She is 
looking forward to continuing at Emmaus in the fall in the 
counseling psychology program.  In a recent conversation with 
our good friends and ministry partners, we mentioned that we 
were worn out and tired from everything that was going on.  We 
loved their response.  They said it was ok to be weary from 
ministry  as  long  as  we  weren’t  weary  of ministry. How true!  Like 
anything, it’s  fine  to  be  tired  from  what  we  are  doing  as  long  as  
we  aren’t  tired  of  doing  what  we’re  doing.    God  has  been  so  good  
and faithful, and we love the ministry He has called us to.  Thank 
you for partnering with us and praying for us to be energized as 
we gear up for more of what God has in store for us! 
                    -scott and annette 
 
 
   
  

Praises and Prayers: 
 

Praise that Taylor and Eli both got 
good summer jobs 

 
Praise and prayer for us and the 

couples we have the opportunity to 
marriage mentor 

 
Pray for our financial support.  We 

currently have a monthly shortage in 
pledged support. 

 
Pray for God to supply for our 2nd 

quarter taxes which are close to $2,500 
due by the end of July. 

 
Praise and prayer as we begin to plan 

for FCA in the fall. 
 

Praise and prayer for a God-honoring 
day as we sing with the Truth Singers 
at the fair July 19.  Come join us!   

 
Praise and prayer that we are able to 
get a desperately needed new roof on 
the house due to an anonymous gift 

given last Christmas.  God is good and 
faithful to keep all his promises to 

provide for our needs! 
 

Pray for renewed energy and wisdom 
and direction for upcoming ministry 

events 
 

Pray for God to be glorified in all that 
we do and say and sing and that we 

will be bold and intentional in sharing 
Christ with others.   
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Left:  
Angel 
showing 
off her 
baptism 
certificate. 
 
Right:  
FCA game 
night 

Left:  Fran Riley 
singing with the 
Truth Singers 
 
 
Below:  Taylor 
at Emmaus 
graduation for 
her Biblical 
Studies 
certificate 

Above:  Scott 
eating pizza 
with FCAers 
 
Right:  Jan 
and Rechal 
give hugs at 
the concert  

Left:  Scott 
with Truth 
Singers at 
spring concert 
 
 
Right:  We 
call Kathy 
“our  Truth  
Singer 
cheerleader.” 
Go God!! 


